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In the academic session 2021-22, a resurgence of vigour and hectic activities were 

witnessed. Academic and extra-curricular activities were conducted including observance of 

national and international days where teachers in various committees promptly organized such 

important programmes.  

Students’ responses to all these significant days were highly encouraging. The proposed 

introduction of CBCS is eagerly awaited. 

One clear challenge is the shortage of classrooms and the need for more teachers in 

various departments. One more basic requirement is introduction of Sociology in the college. 

Addition of Science and Commerce Streams in the college is to be seriously pursued for 

actualisation. Meeting the aspiration of students by provision of diverse courses is a crucial 

need. 

Keeping in view the new system of multiple entry and exit through the 3 or 4 years 

degree course to be a reality in the near future, the college is girding up to invigorate the 

working atmosphere of the college.   
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